
 

 
 
Content: 
 

On May 26, 2025, Vietnam International Commercial Joint Stock Bank received the 

Document dated May 23, 2025 from the State Bank of Vietnam regarding the approval of the 

relocation of Binh Duong Branch to No. 324 Binh Duong Avenue, Phu Hoa ward, Thu Dau 

Mot city, Binh Duong province. 
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